Friday 9th December 2022

Its beginning to look a lot like Christmas! What an amazing week!

A huge well done to the Squirrels and Hedgehoys staff and children who worked incredibly hard on their nativity pert
formances held on Wednesday. It was wonderful to welcome so many of you into school and to perform with an audi-
ence after the disruption over the last couple of years. The children were superb and remembered their lines well, coping
with last minute role and costume changes due to illness.

Sadly, Mrs Benge will be leaving us at the end of term to open her own childcare fucility. She has been a fantastic TA
and ELSA, supporting many of the children since joining the school last year. We wish her every success in the future
and will look to recruit in the new year. This means we will not be able to provide ELSA support in January but I will
let you know when we are likely to be able to offer this support again moving forwards as we are obviously appreciate
Unfortunately, like many other schools in the area, we have been hit by several nasty illnesses this week. We currently
have several children absent with a sickness bug - please remember that children must not return to school until 48
hours have passed since the last episode of vomiting or diarrhoea. There is also a cold/flu type virus doing the rounds,
with children experiencing high temperatures, chesty coughs, headaches and lethargy. Please keep children at home if
they are not well enough to attend. If children hawe a fever, they can retwrn to schoot once their temperature has been
within the normal range for at least 24 hours.

Next week, there is much to lovk to forward to with our Key Stage 2 Carol sing-aslong on Monday after school and
Badgers performance of these songs at a coffee morning at Little Bytham Village Hall on Tuesday. The school trip to the
panto in Grantham is on Wednesday and then school Christmas lunch is on Thursday. Raffle tickets and 50:50 numbers
will be available to purchase next week and we will aim to draw the winning numbers on Wednesday so there is time
for prizes to be collected before the end of term.

Hawe a lovely weekend, Mrs Martin/

Mon 12th Dec

3:30pm KS2 carof
concert

Tues 13th Dec

10am Coffee morning
and carols Little

Bytham Village Hall
Wed 14th Dec
Panto - leaving schoot
at 9amv
Thurs 15th Dec
Christmas lunch/
Fri 16th Dec
Last day of Term 2!
Term 3 begins 4.1.23

The current cold spell
looks set to continue
throughout next week
so do please ensure
that children come to
school with jumpers/
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This weeks award winners are:
* Hedaet cl * scarves/gloves. Please
do make sure that all
S'c  Daisy is always so happy to be at school and works really hard at all her activities. She looks after  <'¢ §%§ items are named!
* her friends and makes sure she is sharing all the resources. I could give Daisy this award every week *
as she is a superstar! Well done, Daisy!
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Hedgehogs Class and Squirrels Class
A Wiggly Nativity!
Sometimes you just have to...... WIGGLE!




